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Wow—instead of taxing high-end luxury items, the super majority punishes hard, 

everyday working-class Oregonians. At a time when the state has added nearly 

18,000 government employees, yet less than 1400 new jobs in the private section, 

ever-increasing taxes is not the answer. More will leave Oregon. 

 

A major reset and re-prioritization needs to occur. Any representative that votes for 

this bill will be on blast with the working class.  

 

It’s a sad day when taxes destroy the great state Oregon once was. It is not 

sustainable.  


